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Public Works Department 

City of Apache Junction 
Home of the Superstition Mountains 

Date: December 18, 2017 

To: Mayor and Members of City Council 

Through Bryant Powell, City Manager 
Mike Wever, Public Works Director 

From: Shane Kiesow, Public Works Manager 

Subject: Resolution No. 17-32, AJ-Pinal County Street Maintenance IGA 

The Public Works Department is requesting City Council approval allowing the mayor to sign the 
IGA with Pinal County for the exchange of street maintenance for select street segments within 
or adjoining the corporate boundaries of the city.   

Presentation and discussion of this IGA was held with city council on December 5, 2017 and is 
now being returned as a regular session consent item for approval with accompanying 
Resolution No. 17-32. 

The specific streets identified are either “scalloped” streets, where one jurisdiction owns one half 
while another jurisdiction owns the other half, or are small segments that are surrounded by the 
majority of the other jurisdiction.  This agreement would specifically add consistency in street 
maintenance contributing to street quality, street beautification and safety such as through 
uniform street striping/markings and also add savings to both jurisdictions on maintenance 
mobilization costs. 
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